
Dear Hays Community,

The month of November went by so fast. In
November, we held a Remembrance Day

ceremony and enjoyed a spaghetti hot lunch
made by Sara Siemens (Thank you!). There are a
few months this school year where we need hot
lunch volunteers. It would be wonderful to have

some Mennonite dishes offered, if possible. If
you’re interested in doing a hot lunch, please

talk to Sandi Hughes. 

In December we look forward to several
activities. Since we read The Wild Robot for One
School One Book last year, we will be watching
the movie as a school on Thursday December

12 which will also be a pajama day. Dress comfy
and cozy for a movie afternoon! 

On December 19 we will be having hot lunch
(Thank you Mr. Kenney) and a rehearsal for our

Christmas concert in the afternoon. The
Christmas concert will be at 7pm on December

19 and everyone is welcome to attend. It will
include a traditional German program again this

year. After that day we can all enjoy a winter
break and return to school on Tuesday January

7, 2025. 

In partnership for student success,
Mrs. Sandi Hughes

Principal 
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Principals Letter Upcoming Events

Dec. 2 - Community   
                 Christmas 
               Tree Lighting
                 5:30-7pm
Dec 5 - Ham/Turkey
                   Bingo   
                    7pm

Dec 12- PJ Day/ Movie PM

Dec 19 - Hot Lunch
                Spirit Day
Dec 19 - Christmas
                  Concert 
                     7pm
Dec 20-Jan 6 -Winter Break

Jan 7 - Back to School

Hays School
205 2ND AVE

Hays, AB.
T0K 1B0

403-725-3755
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